
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Glenda Allison [mailto:glendaallison18@windstream.net]  
Sent: Saturday, June 28, 2014 2:48 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: Proposed changes to regulations 5 & 6 
 
 
 
I support the proposed changes to Regulation 5 and Regulation 6. 
I also support our farmers. Without farmers, we would not have food. I do not, however, support 
Cargill's brand of corporate farming. It is a cruel, nasty way in which to raise meat. A CAFO in Karst 
terrain makes no sense to me. Cargill does not care about our clean water, or our way of life here in the 
Ozarks. Does ADEQ care about our exceptional water? Allowing a CAFO to be operated in Karst terrain 6 
miles from our only National river, The Buffalo, tells me "no" . 
The proposed changes to regulations 5 & 6 are meant to keep more CAFO's from being built here. I live 
in the Kings river watershed in Carroll County, AR. I feel our all watersheds are at risk now that Cargill 
has a foothold. Arkansas's regulations should be changed, not to put our family farmers out of business, 
but to protect our water quality, our public health. I want my grandchildren to enjoy the rivers of this 
area like I do.  
Any risk of contamination in our rivers is not worth it!! 
 
Thank you, 
 
Glenda Allison 
2836 Hwy 221 So. 
Berryville, AR 72616 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


